
 

 
For donations and payments:  PO Box 1270, Suisun City, CA 94585 

For all other correspondence: 65 Mitchell Blvd, Suite 200-B, San Rafael, CA 94903 
415-472-3780 ǀ info@naaf.org ǀ www.naaf.org 

 
       

 
 

Privacy Policy 

Adopted October 29, 2000 

 

The National Alopecia Areata Foundation vigorously guards the privacy of the information it receives from 
individuals. The foundation privacy procedures include the following: NAAF does not sell, rent or divulge 
personally identifiable information to anyone unless required by law, with the exception that donors are 
listed in the NAAF newsletter unless requested otherwise. 

 


